
Greenwich Board of Education
Minutes of the New Lebanon Building Committee Meeting

Subcommittee on RFP for Architectural Services & Contracts

DATE:     Monday, October 5, 2015

LOCATION:     Town of Greenwich Law Department

TIME:     8:00-9:15 a.m.

Subcommittee Members Present:
Stephen Walko - Chair
Patricia Baiardi Kantorski - Clerk
Clare Kilgallen

Others Present:

John Wetmore, Town Attorney 

This meeting was called to order by Stephen Walko at 8:00 a.m.

1. The RFP Sub-Committee reviewed and discussed the architect’s contract with John 
Wetmore, Town Attorney.

2. The RFP Sub-Committee reviewed the AIA Document B101-2007 Amended.

3. Discussions followed concerning the contract form to be used for the Construction 
Manager.

4. The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 am.


